From: Daniel Jennings

To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Hills of gold wind farm

Date: Sunday, 14 July 2024 9:39:57 PM

To Whom It May Concern

I’m writing again with my objections against the wind turbines first and foremost visually for us in the Crawney
region. We are also concerned with the impact on the pristine environment that surrounds us and the future
impacts on wildlife, waterways and access/roads for our local communities and generations to come.

This is our home and we care for it.

Sent from my iPhone
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